
Integrated Waste Management Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes for Tuesday, November 3, 2009 

Durham Town Hall 7:30 – 9:00a.m. 
 
 
 
In Attendance: Chuck Baldwin, Heather Harvey, Dianna Carroll, Nell Neal, Neil Farris, Lisa Pfeiffer  
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:40. 
  
Public Input: 
Todd Selig received three emails from Durham residents.  The emails were discussed and will be 
followed up with a blanket letter.  This blanket letter will respond to all comments.  Neil Farris will 
draft a letter for the committee to discuss. 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
September minutes were not approved because not enough committee members that were present 
at the September meeting were at this meeting.  October minutes were approved. 
 
Nell Neal will collect information on changing the times and day of week of the IWMAC meetings. 
 
Council will look at whether or not someone could be on the IWMAC committee if he/she does not 
live in Durham. 
  
Committee positions?? 
 
Got Books: 
The problem is where to put the receptacle.  Putting the receptacle at the transfer station is still under 
discussion as is whether or not the management will allow a bin to go behind the plaza.  There are no 
fees for the bins, and there can be more than one bin in town. 
 
There were preliminary discussions on the activity calendar. 
 
Chuck Baldwin will clarify Cassell and single stream recycling with Doug Bullen. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:00.  (Heather Harvey motioned, Dianna Carroll seconded) 


